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VIPD Seeking Community's Assistance in Locating
Tarik Babrow
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Image of Tarik Babrow.  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. THOMAS —The VIPD St. Thomas-St. John District is looking for 23-year-old Tarik Babrow, who is
wanted in connection with a shooting incident that occurred on March 2 on Veteran’s Drive near the Cancryn
Bridge.
 
Babrow is said to frequent Hospital Ground is believed to be armed and dangerous. 
 
If you see him, notify 911 or Sergeant Dwight Griffith of the Criminal Investigation Bureau at 340-774-2211.
Ext. 5640.
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